
HYDRO MANAGEMENT GROUP, LLC
CIO ESSEX HYDRO ASSOCIATES, LLC
55 UNION STREET, 4TH FL
BOSTON, MA 02108

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. FruitSt, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland,

TELEPHONE: 617-367-0032
E-MAIL: HMG@ESSEXHYDRO.COM

Please accept this letter as a supplement to Hydro Management Group’s application
to register as an Aggregator of Renewable Energy Credits in the State of New Hampshire,
filed as Docket DE1284. Please list Andrew Locke as the Aggregator for Hydro
Management Group.

Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me at 617-367-0032
or al(~essexhdyro.com.

Sincerely,

Hydro Management Group, LLC

/
Andrew Locke
Vice President
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